
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 23rd May 2022 

Lauren Child, Children’s Laureate visited us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We felt honoured to have Lauren Child, the multi award winning author, who has also been Brit-
ain’s Children’s Laureate, visit us on Friday morning! It was fascinating to listen as she told us all 
about how she writes her books and creates her illustrations. The characters Clarice Bean, Char-
lie and Lola, Ruby Redfort (along with Lauren’s many other picture books) have been a big part 
of our school’s reading collection for many years and to get the opportunity to learn how they 
were created was just magical.   

The children were hooked as she talked about how her characters evolved, how long it takes her 
to write books and what inspires her stories. We also learnt that some of Lauren’s books have 
taken years to write which helps us realise stories can’t just be written in a few English lessons!  

Take a look at the Lower School and Middle School class blogs to hear a little more https://
inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-22-11-38-18-lauren-child-s-visit  and https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/
blog/2022-05-20-15-10-06-middle-school-meet-lauren-child  

The Lancashire Evening Post also came to place an article about our amazing event in their pa-
per. Please have a look at the link to see more beautiful pictures of your children enjoying the 
visit https://www.lep.co.uk/education/famous-childrens-author-lauren-child-visits-inskip-st-peters-
c-of-e-primary-school-3703309 

This Friday 27th May we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Ju-
bilee as part of that we will be having a non-uniform day and ask 
that you all come in the colours of our British flag; Red, White and Blue. 
As this is a celebration we will not be asking for a voluntary contribu-
tion. 
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School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and see lots of the inspiring learning your children have 

been doing in class. Click on the title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at 

the bottom of the blog posts your thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Upper School 

Science - Evolution 

and Inheritance 

 

Lower School 

Lauren Child’s Visit 

Computing - Moving Robots 

DT - Learning Stitches 

Middle School 

Save Habitats! Save the Planet! 

MS meet Lauren Child 

 

Topical Discussions 

During each week Upper School and Middle School pupils have the op-

portunity to voice opinions about topical issues. It isn’t necessarily their 

opinion they are saying as we phrase our answers as “Some people might 

say that…” so that we can appreciate another person’s thoughts. Maybe 

continue discussions of these at home. 

Last week’s questions included ‘Should Pokemon cards be allowed in school?’ ‘Should 

Maths be renamed Numeracy?’. 

Name Clothing 

As the weather becomes warmer we are in-

creasingly finding cardigans and jumpers with-

out names left around school. Please make 

sure that your child’s clothing is named so that 

we can return it to them. Thank you. 

The Parish Council have asked school to en-

courage our parents to 

not use vehicles when 

possible and therefore 

alleviate congestion 

outside school. 

Upper School Curling 

We are very pleased to have been able to secure a series of curling lessons for next half 

term’s PE for our Upper School pupils taking place at The Flower Bowl Entertainment 

Centre in Brock! 

The Flower Bowl are one of the only venues in England currently offering a professional curling 

rink with trained coaches and they have seen a growth in interest from younger players. From 

this, Preston Curling Club have created a growing Junior’s Team and the sport is proving very 

popular amongst younger players who have great potential and a realistic opportunity to be part 

of the National England Team! The sessions will give our pupils the opportunity to give curling a 

try and even progress their skills—The Flower Bowl have even had a number of children from 

other schools join the newly founded Preston Curling Junior Club as a result of these lessons. 

The sessions will take place on five successive Friday after-

noons from the 10th June, we will travel by coach, leaving 

school at 12.30pm and returning to school by 3.30pm, the ses-

sions will be 2 hours in length(1-3pm) and therefore Upper 

School should only come to school in PE kits on Friday af-

ternoons next half term as they will not have PE lessons on 

Wednesdays. 
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Online Activity  

We all want our children to be safe online and with that in mind we will be providing you with in-

formation about online behaviours, apps and games which will be useful to you in supporting 

your child to stay safe. This will also support the daily teaching of online safety at school.  

This week we inform parents and carers about ‘Webcams. Since lockdown our children 

have told us that they use webcams more now than they did do previously. 

Please also take a look on our website at Our Safeguarding page where you will discover a 

range of links to on-line safety information. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/operation-encompass


Dates for the diary:- 

Friday 27th May Jubilee Celebrations Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 27th May School Closes for Summer half term holiday 

Monday 6th June School Reopens 

Tuesday 7th June Tempest Class & Yr 6 Leavers Photographs 

Friday 1st July Library Van—Returns Only 

Monday 11th July Yr 6 Trip to Hothersall 

Tuesday 12th July Yr 6 Trip to Humblescough Farm 

Friday 15th July Sports Day from 1.30pm 

Tuesday 19th July School Closes for the children for Summer Holidays 

Clubs:-  

Christian Values 
Our Christian value theme this half term is  

‘Truthfulness’.  

.Here’s a way of exploring this theme at home. 

MONDAY 23rd 8:00am Breakfast Club (places must be booked in advance for this day) 

 3.30pm Forest School with Mrs Nash 

TUESDAY 24th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Club with Mrs Dalton 

WEDNESDAY 25th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Corey from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 26th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 27th 8:00am Breakfast Club  (places must be booked in advance for this day) 

 3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Corey from Fleetwood Town  

Birthdays this week  

Isaac for 24th May 

James for 26th May 

 

Battery Collection 

Did you know that you can send 

your old batteries to school to 

recycle? Our next collection will 

take place between the 20th 

June and the end of the Summer 

term.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm


Lancashire Adult Learning would like to invite you to join in their Jubilee celebrations! 

https://www.lal.ac.uk/course/jubilee-and-me-queens-platinum-jubilee/BWDN1056/ 

https://www.lal.ac.uk/course/jubilee-and-me-queens-platinum-jubilee/BWDN1056/

